
My name is Alexa Rodriguez and I am the Special Education
Teacher for your student at EDUPRIZE for the 2025-2026

school year!

This is my third year at EDUPRIZE and my first year as a
Special Education Teacher! I previously worked as a

paraprofessional and Behavior Specialist Assistant. I have
worked with a variety of grade levels. I am so excited to be

working with 5  grade this year!th

Open House is Thursday, July 17th from 3:00-7:00. At Open
House, you will meet your new teacher and receive

information regarding the first day and carpool assignments.

 I can’t wait to help your student achieve their academic
goals! Seeing students become confident in their abilities is

the best part of my job!

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or
concerns

Alexa Rodriguez
alexa.rodriguez@eduprize.com

Welcome!


